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Saturday, March 23, 2013 

 

Honorable Representative Alen H. Siegfreid, Chairman, 

     and other distinguished members of the House Fed and State Affairs Committee. 

 

 SUBJECT:   Written Testimony in SUPPORT of  HB 2324 – Prolife Heartbeat Protection  

 

Please support the Heartbeat Protection bill, HB 2324.  The future citizens of Kansas who are 

waiting to be born can’t speak for themselves.  Please take a stand and speak for them.  Little 

ones shouldn’t face death because of their size, location, or temporary inability to defend or care 

for themselves. 

 

These future citizens of Kansas are depending on us to protect them.  Please take a stand on their 

behalf.  I ask that you quickly move HB 2324 to the floor of the House 

 

Please feel free to contact me.   

 

Respectfully, 

Valerie Larson  
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